WHITTEMORE-PRESCOTT JUNIOR/SENIOR HIGH SCHOOL

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome back to another remarkable school year!

As we begin the 2014-15 school year, I thought it might be helpful to share some thoughts on how we can forge a positive relationship, focused on the success of your student. Our purpose at the 7-12 building is to make learning our first priority. As the principal, I will support that goal by being present in classrooms, observing teaching and learning. In addition to my role and responsibilities as the principal, I am also a proud W-P graduate and lifetime resident of the school district. I can assure you that I am not new to the educational arena.

Our teachers and staff strive to set high academic standards, and our school offers a wide range of learning and extra-curricular activities. We know that our students are capable of great success and we respect their abilities as young adults.

We are anticipating another exciting year. Our custodial and maintenance staff has done an excellent job in preparing our facilities for this upcoming school year and our educational staff is prepared to go!

In highly effective teams, members have expectations and roles that are clear for them, and readily understood – this helps the team function at the highest level. As you, your child, the staff, and I work as a team to support your student's experiences this year, we invite your questions. Please stay in contact with our school website at www.wpas.net.

When you have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact staff by phone 756-2400 or email. You may also stop by the office to set up a time to meet.

We hope this year will be your child's most productive and memorable school year yet.

Sincerely, Mrs. D. Bunny Miller